From: Daniel Gibson [mailto:DGibson@co.whatcom.wa.us] 

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 2:21 PM

To: Jim Sells <jimsells@rsulaw.com; Thompson, Jonathan (UTC); Russell, Marguerite (UTC)

Subject: Whatcom County's Withdrawal of Scheduling Request

Judge Friedlander, Mr. Sells, and Mr. Thompson:

Given our conversation on the conference call this morning, please accept this e-mail as the County's withdrawal of its request for a scheduling change on the upcoming pre-hearing conference.  We will plan to proceed with the conference at the time set in the latest notices which we understand is December 8, 2008, at 1:30 p.m.  Whatcom County will participate in the conference through the telephonic bridge and will hopefully be able to connect by about 1:25 p.m., slightly in advance of the hearing time.  I have worked out the details for making that connection through Kippi Walker of the UTC staff.  Thank you.

Daniel L. Gibson

Asst. Chief Civil Deputy Prosecutor

Whatcom County

dgibson@co.whatcom.wa.us
360.676.6692 (Public Works) or 360.676.6784 (Prosecutor's Ofc.)

